SEYMOUR
COLLEGE

is pleased to
announce O

partnership with
Dr Luke

Sammartino,
BSc(Hons), BMBS,

MD, FRACP,
Paediatrician

For further
information please
contact Kirsty Hare

on (03) 57711300

Seymour

All students need a referral to see
the paediatrician.

Your family GP can make this
referral or you can see the GP here
in the Doctors' In Schools Program.

Send your referral to
Kirsty.Hare@education.vic.gov.au

We will make an appointment and
send you the details.

Then you can see the paediatrician
from Dr Luke's clinic here at school.
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